
 

 Dear Parent/Carer,  

 We are staging our very own Children’s Cancer Run At School event in our school grounds on Friday 

9th July 2021 and look forward to having a great time with all of our children taking part in our fun 

run whilst raising money for Children’s Cancer North.  We are aiming to raise money to help make 

life better for children and young people with cancer in the North East and Cumbria, so please feel 

free to send a small donation into school next Friday if you wish.  For more information please visit 

https://childrenscancernorth.org.uk/  

Children can come into school ‘wearing something orange’ for the day which is the colour of 

Children’s Cancer North. If your child does not have anything orange that they can wear they will be 

fine in their school PE kit/sports clothes. 

 We are very much looking forward to enjoying our Children’s Cancer Run At School event with all of 

our children and we hope they all have fun taking part. Thank you for helping our school to make a 

difference.  

Thanks PE team.  


